
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO HELEN DETWILER SCHOOL’S KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION! 

 

Spring is an exciting time at our school, as we welcome families and children to Kindergarten 
Orientation! 
 
Attending an orientation is a great opportunity to connect with the Kindergarten Team, Support Staff 
and Administrators to learn more about the Kindergarten program.   
 
This event will give you and your new Kindergarten student a sense of what to expect in September. We 
hope that you can attend our Kindergarten Orientation. Please join us in the Helen Detwiler Library for 
this in person presentation.  

Welcome to Kindergarten information and video are on the public website. The link to HWDSB website 
Kindergarten page can be found here.   Kindergarten Orientation | Hamilton-Wentworth District School 
Board 

 
 

Date and Time of Kindergarten Orientation: Thursday May 15th, 6pm-7pm 

School Address: 320 Brigade Drive Hamilton, Ontario, L9B 2E3    (Library) 
Please enter through the front doors  

 

Our presentation will begin promptly at 6:00 with an opportunity to visit classrooms afterward. We are 

looking forward to meeting you at this event! 

 

Who to bring:  New Kindergarten Student, and Parents.  (We kindly as that you make alternative 

arrangements for siblings on this date, if possible) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/orientation/
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/orientation/

